
Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc.

Beyond the WireMarch
2023

DRIVE-THRU ANNUAL MEETING

Saturday, March 18

Drive-Thru anytime between
9 AM & 12 PM (noon)

Bulldog Bowl Parking Lot
(Bulldog Blvd, Artesia)

for the first 200 members who register
(limit one per membership)

Look for more information and details in the Annual Report that will be mailed to you in a few weeks.

$50

IMPORTANT NOTICE: BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION
CVE will be holding a drive thru Annual Meeting on Saturday, March 18. We will be acceptting nominations 
from the floor for the Board of Trustee seats that are up for election.

•	 District 4 - Dexter/Hagerman: Wesley Pilley (incumbent)

•	 District 7 - Hope: Michael Bennett (incumbent)

To make a nomination from the floor you must personally hand-deliver a Nomination Form to the CVE office 
on either March 16 or March 17, during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.). For more information 
on this process and/or to obtain a Nomination Form, please give us a call at 575-746-3571.



Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc. is an equal opportunity provider and employer. Se Habla Español.

Central Valley Electric Cooperative, Inc.

PO Box 230  •  1403 N. 13th St.  •  Artesia, NM 88211
(575) 746-3571  •  (575) 752-3366 Hagerman

(575) 746-4219 fax  •  www.CVECOOP.org

Office Hours: 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Monday - Friday)

Spring into Savings
With Spring just around the corner, it’s the perfect time to tackle a 
few DIY energy efficiency projects around your house. The good 
news is you don’t have to be an energy expert to do these projects!

Here are a few projects you can do now to start saving:

•	 Insulate Your Water Heater
•	 Seal Air Leaks with Caulking
•	 Weather Strip Exterior Doors
•	 Switch to Energy-Saving LED Bulbs
•	 Install a Programmable Thermostat

By completing these simple efficiency projects, you can save 
energy (and money!) while increasing the comfort level of your 
home. And you can impress your family and friends with your savvy 
energy-saving skills.

Don't be afraid to take that next step in making your home more efficient.  You can call our office at 575-746-3571 
for more energy saving tips or visit our website at www.cvecoop.org. 

HELLO

Spring

SCHOLARSHIP

About Us
College Scholarships are available 
for CVE members and their 
dependents.

Deadline
April 15

Visit www.cvecoop.org/scholarships 
for eligibility and an application.

C V E  E D U C A T I O N A L  
F O U N D A T I O N

Apply Now


